
From: Riko Kho [mailto:riko.kho@sydney.edu.au]  

To: Riko Kho 
Cc: Sean Lee; Lenny Ceng; Decy Teh; Sherry Ng 

Subject: Payment Methods for Acceptance: The University of Sydney 

 
Dear Valued USYD Counsellors, 
 
Trust you are all doing great. 
 
We would like to update you about payment methods, when your students decide to accept their 
offer at The University of Sydney. Kindly access them on link provided below : 
 
http://sydney.edu.au/study/finances-fees-costs/fees-and-loans/paying-your-fees.html 
 
Kindly be advised that our Finance Team WILL NO LONGER accept direct payment / telegraphic 
transfer to our University Bank Account. Should this occurs, our Finance team will send back the 
money to the sender’s account and this will delay process of acceptance. 
 
Realistically, you may advise parents or students to use bank cheque or bank draft and mail it to our 
Finance Team. Prior to mailing it, you might want to scan the bank cheque or bank draft and email it to 
our admissions.mail@sydney.edu.au. 
 
Another alternative is to advise parents or students to use Western Union. You may scan the receipt 
and email to admissions.mail@sydney.edu.au. 
 
The implication above applies to full-fee paying students. For sponsored students, it is a usual to send 
Guarantee Letter from the sponsor to accept the offer. 
 
We fully understand that most parents will prefer direct / telegraphic transfer payment. Please be 
assured that we are working on this and hopefully we will hear good news from our Finance Team. 
However, until further update and notice from us, kindly refer to payment methods on the link above. 
 
Should you need any further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Thank you very much for your kind attention and understanding. 
 
Happy recruiting! 
 
Additional reminders :  

- We are still accepting applications for Semester 1  - 2017 intake (except for some courses with 
quota or special requirements), hence we are happy to receive and assess for waiver should 
you have last-minute applicants. 

- Pre-Departure Briefing for Semester 1 – 2017 students will be held this Sunday, 15 January 
2017. We had sent the invitation directly to your students, but if you want to remind them, it 
will be great. 
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